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Potentate-Elect's Message
Dale A Graeven

Are you ready?

Signed up for installation?

I would like to thank all that attended 
our last Stated Meeting and elected me 
to serve Tripoli as your Potentate for 
2023.

I will be releasing the calendar at 
Installation as well as some activities 
that will take place during the year but 
do not have dates on the books yet. 
One item you can sign up for now is 
the East-West Shrine Game on 
Thursday February 2nd, see the flyer in 
this Tattler for details.

The elected Divan as well as those I 
have appointed are looking forward to 
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some different things to do as well as 
some of the “old” favorite 
activities…..hopefully you are too!

Let’s make Tripoli the place to be in 
2023!

Congratulations to our Potentate 
Matthew Wright on his wonderful year 
leading Tripoli.  Your love, dedication to 
and zealous support of    Tripoli, the 
Shrine as a whole and Shriners 
Children’s is seen by everyone.    I and 
all the Nobility of Tripoli say Thank 
You!  


Thanks again, See you at Installation,

Dale A. Graeven

Potentate-Elect


MORE 
THAN 
JUST A 
GAME
JOIN US AT 

TRIPOLI 
SHRINE 

CENTER TO 
WATCH THE 
GAME WITH 

GREAT FOOD 
AND DRINK

Since 1925, the East-West Shrine Bowl has benefited Shriners 
Children’s and it's mission while showcasing the next generation of 
NFL legends. An invitation to take part in the annual East-West Shrine 
Bowl is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity for the best senior collegiate 
football all-stars in the country to showcase their talents in front of top 
representatives of NFL teams. A strong performance in the game greatly 
impacts a player’s chances of a career in the NFL. Many of professional 
football’s most recognized and decorated players, including Tom Brady, 
Walter Payton, Lawrence Taylor, John Elway, Gale Sayers and 
Jimmy Garoppolo, played in the East-West Shrine Bowl.

https://youtu.be/xTXOpHsgpzo
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BUY TICKETS

https://tripolishrine.com/tripoli-shriners/about/events/ArtMID/6872/ArticleID/618/2023-Officer-Installation-Click-Here-for-Details
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Farshid Guilak Ph.D.

Research Director at 
Shriners Children's 

recently received one of the highest 
honors in the field of health and 
medicine. He has been elected to the 
National Academy of Medicine. Guilak 
will be inducted as part of the class of 
2022. This comes the same year he was 
elected to the National Academy of 
Engineering. These academies are 
reserved for the most elite in medicine 
and engineering, for individuals who 
“show outstanding professional 
achievement and commitment to 
service.”

 

 “Dr. Guilak is an outstanding biomedical 
scientist whose groundbreaking 
research is improving the quality of life 
of children with orthopedic conditions."

 

Shriners Children's is proud of his 
recent honors and to have him as 
the director of our Shriners 
Children’s St. Louis research 
center,” said Marc Lalande, Ph.D., 
Shriners Children’s vice president of 
research.


Currently, Guilak leads roughly a dozen 
research projects focusing on
preventing and/or slowing the 
degenerative effects of osteoarthritis 
and juvenile idiopathic arthritis. 
However, he says the National 
Academy of Medicine and of 
Engineering have specifically taken 
notice of the lab’s work in cell 
engineering. Through decades of work, 
Guilak’s team has used genome 
engineering to create a cell that doesn’t 
exist normally in nature. The cell can 
release a drug if/when it senses 
inflammation in the body. An animal 
study showed that the modified cells, 
when put into cartilage, can eliminate 
pain and prevent degeneration any 
time an inflammation flare-up is 
imminent.


He hopes to bring this 
treatment option to 
patients, in the form of 
a clinical trial, within 
the next 10 years. 
Right now, it’s a proof 
of concept.

FULL  ARTICAL
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https://www.shrinerschildrens.org/en/news-and-media/news/2022/10/guilak-national-academy-of-medicine
https://www.shrinerschildrens.org/en/news-and-media/news/2022/10/guilak-national-academy-of-medicine
https://www.bvfh.net/
https://www.shrinerschildrens.org/en/news-and-media/news/2022/10/guilak-national-academy-of-medicine
https://www.shrinerschildrens.org/en/news-and-media/news/2022/10/guilak-national-academy-of-medicine


Ugly Sweater Contest

1st Place                2nd Place                3rd Place - tie 
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John

 Cervantes

Dick

Schmid 

 Larry

Wegner PP

Waukesha County Shrine Club ~ Installation of Officers

Joe

 Schoner
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BUY TICKETS

https://tripolishrine.com/scimitar-foundation/events/sportsmans-night
https://tripolishrine.com/scimitar-foundation/events/sportsmans-night
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https://tripolishrine.com/scimitar-foundation/events/sportsmans-night
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January
1/04

John G Slazas

Christopher J Wagner


1/05

Ned L Huwatschek

Don P Jensen

Timothy Bauer


1/06

Michael Clinnin


1/07

William H Grunze


1/08

Thomas M Turner

Scott B Endejan


1/09

Marvin F Metzger


1/11

Thomas R Robel

Wayne A Budwick

Leroy C Kivi II

1/13

Jimmie R Thomas

Harold J Anderson


1/14

Larry M Broich

Donald W Hensiak


1/15

Daniel E Bast

Tyler A Opgenorth


1/17

Kenneth K Kersky

George H Easton


1/18

James L Shaffer


1/19

Lloyd E Schoen

Thomas K Couture

Robert N Strickler

 

1/20

John H Oakley

John H Wirtz


Black Camel
          Name                                 Date                         City                             Age            Member Since

William L Korn

John P Heick, Sr.

Renates J Johns

John W Eldred

Robert L Schroeder

James Carroll Roberts


11/07/2021

04/11/2022

04/21/2022

060/8/2022

070/4/2022

07/07/2022


LaFayette, IN

Elkader, IA

Bloomer, WI

Wausau, WI

Hartland, WI

Whitefish Bay, WI


90

89

79

90

96

82


These we do not forget.

In Memoriam


Our beloved Brethren live on in new and more glorious life 
and service. We carry their influence in our lives and their 

memories in our heart. They are not forgotten.

07/24/1965

12/07/1991

12/07/1974

07/05/1985

11/30/1963

11/16/2019


Well Done Good and Faithful Servant

1/21

John Henry Wahlers


1/22

Sunny J Reed

Gavin J De Grave


1/23

Boynton L Nissen

Stephaine L Hibbler


1/24

Anthony S Busalacchi

Jerome D Sayles

Richard A Loch, PP

Kevin P McGowan


1/25

Donald L Hall

Douglas P Brown

Bradford A Iding


1/26

James E Schneider

1/27

William H Emory

Matthew Konradt

 

1/28

Charles M Korankye


1/29

Kenneth A Stein

Andrew Kochanski


1/30

Paul H Erber


1/31

John R Pentek Sr.

Walter B Noble

Arthur Leydel
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Legon of Honors

Onions
Sweet Vidalia Onions Are Coming

April 28th - 30th, 2023 

We will have a meeting on January 10th, 2023 to discuss 
possible changes. We'll meet at El Hajj quarters 7210 W. 
Greenfield Av., public parking in the rear, at 5:00 with a 
light lunch. Start thinking about locations. See you 
there!  Tom, Mark & Dustin

Happy New Year to all Nobles. Our first parade is two 
months away and right now there is not much to write 
about. As of this writing on December 4th, only 11 
members of the Legion of Honor have paid their 2023 
dues. They were due on December 31st. Also, only 7 
members have RSVP’d for our January 21st party. 
Reservations are due for that on January 7th. Call me at 
414-422-9452 to reserve your spot. The dinner will 
replace our regulated January meeting. 

Bob Lijewski, Adjutant

Director's Staff
Director's Staff meeting Dec. 9th 2022

Our evening started with a great fish fry held at the
Shrine. The meeting was opened at 7:30 by our 
President G. Arnholt.    Reports were given and 
accepted.  New Business: 

1. We received from Imperial a letter indicating they do 
not want a second section as we know it.

2. Jan.7th  AJ's gun raffle 

3. Jan. 14th Tripoli Installation.  

4. Crawdaddy's - Director's Staff Christmas Party.  

5. Mar. 24th Tripoli Sportsman Night.  

6. April. 28th - 30th Onion Sales  

7. May 5th - 7th Circus


We had the election of officers and the following have 
been elected to serve next year: 

Pres.- Dustin Herzog

Vice Pres.- John Cervantes 

3rd,  Secretary- Pat Kehan, 

Treasurer -Joe Schoner  

Director - Rick Loch 

The installation of our officers will be Jan. 6th, 2023


And YES we will have our annual, chili cook-off, so bring 
your appetite, sounds like we'll have more than usual. 
Starts at 6:00 


Old Business - None         ps Our Potentate bought our 
dinner, Thank You


See you in January Fraternally Tom Schlicht PP

https://www.holzmotors.com/


The Northwoods Shrine Club represents Nobles and 
Ladies of ten different Shrine temples with members 
residing in four of Wisconsin's northern counties. When 
our members gather, our fez's display the names of 
different temples; but, they are all red and we wear 
them proudly.


The Northwoods Shrine Club meets the 3rd Thursday of 
each month at various restaurant locations. We proudly 
welcome all Shriners and Ladies, Masons, and friends 
of our philanthropies to join us for our meetings. Camels 
milk at 5:30 pm and dinner at 6:30 pm. Please call Bill 
Jacobs for reservations, 715-891-5574. Come join us 
for many laughs in the great Wisconsin Northwoods.


Our Northwoods Shrine Club officers for 2023 are as 
follows:

     President                                Ross Borchardt

     Executive Vice Pres.               Bob Smith

     1st Vice Pres.                          Bill Jacobs

     2nd Vice Pres.                         Al Rousseau

    Secretary                                 Scott Kellogg

    Treasurer/Hospital Admin.       Roger Tesch

    Chaplain                                  Larry Mueller


Topics of discussion for our upcoming meetings include:

1.   Northwoods Joint Ceremonial potential

2.   New or additional locations for our meeting schedule

3.   Our club Salad Dressing sales

4.   New petitions


Our meeting schedule for the 2023 year will be 
announced soon. 


January 14, 2023, Our club Christmas party, (mens 
jacket & tie), Eagle Waters, Eagle River. Camels milk 
5:00 pm, and sit down, order off menu @ 6:00 pm. 
Contact Bill Jacobs with reservations.


Fraternally,

Ross Borchardt,  President

The Motor Corps Unit held our December meeting on 
Monday, December 19th.  

The previously submitted Secretary and Treasurer 
reports were reviewed and voted on by those in 
attendance to be accepted.  Reports were then given by 
the Scrabs, Escorts and the Trikes.   The Scrabs have 
one little car for sale.   The Escorts are looking forward 
to the 2023 parade season with their established 
members, as well as, trying to recruit new members to 
expand the Escort's visibility to the parade attendees 
during the 2023 parade season.  

Anyone who would like to be part of this very popular 
and fun unit should contact Chad Howard at 262-224-
5904.  

 

Attention then turned toward elections:

President                 Tom Dohoney

Commander             Keith Sargeant

First Lieutenant        Mike Hendren

Secretary                  Frank Foti

All agreed to remain in office for another year. 

James Goodman Jr. was elected as our new 
Treasurer.   The Quartermaster and Second Lieutenant 
positions remain open at this time. If you are interested 
in either one of these positions please contact 
Commander, Keith Sargeant.    You do make a 
difference. 

 

Installation will be at our next meeting on January 
16th.    This will also be the date of the Motor Corp 
Christmas party.    Dinner will be served at 6:00 pm 
followed by the installation at 7:00 pm.    Dinner will be 
catered and tickets are $10 per person.    A separate 
email will go out soon regarding the details.    Please 
RSVP to me, Mike Hendren at blazercoach14@aol.com 
or call at 262-424-6041.    It is critical that we have an 
accurate number of people attending so that we have 
the correct number of plates for dinner and that we have 
food for everyone. 

  

I hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas and a very 
Happy New Year. 

 

Noble, Mike Hendren
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Northwoods Shrine ClubMotor Corps
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Welcome to a new year at Tripoli Auxiliary. I’d like to 
thank you for electing me to another term as your 
President. I’d like to thank my Board of Officers for 
continuing in their positions on the Board. 

The joint Holly Luncheon with the Daughters of the Nile 
was a fun afternoon. There was good attendance, great 
raffles & we were serenaded during lunch by the Easy 
Days Quartet. The desserts were delicious too. But best
of all was the companionship of those attending. Please 
try and attend our next event the Spring Luncheon in 
June. You’re missing a good time. 

Our 2023 Officers were installed at our December 21, 
2022, meeting by the Potentate elect. Stollens and 
cookies were also distributed on that date. We sold 55 
boxes of cookies & 73 stollens. Thank you to everyone 
that supported this fundraiser. I handed out programs 
that listed the officers & a tentative schedule. If you 
were not present, I’ll have extra copies available. 

Our January meetings can be a difficult time due to poor 
weather. Please be careful & decide if it's safe to travel 
if the weather is bad. At our January meeting, I’d like to 
discuss alternatives to the $20 lunch. Please bring ideas 
for an open discussion. I you are unable to attend our 
meeting, please call me & I’ll bring your ideas to the 
meeting for discussion.  

I plan on meeting with the board of officers to discuss a 
new member handbook & telephone calling tree. I’ll 
bring these to the January meeting for review by the 
group & make final revisions. 

I hope everyone have a Happy Holiday.

Please be safe & healthy. 

Kathy Lijewski – President

KK.Lijewski@Yahoo.com

414-422-9452

Tripoli Auxiliary
Here’s to 2023 and Happy New Year to all our Masonic 
Family and Friends! Time has a way of going by very 
quickly and looking forward to 2023! 

Our hope and desire are to have a Ceremonial in 
January or February. At this writing, it is a very tough 
time of year to get someone to commit to a date as it 
seems so far in advance. Surely, we will welcome Ladies 
into our Temple in the New Year.

Remember to mark your calendars to join us for our first 
Session of 2023 on Saturday, January 14, 2023, 
beginning at 10 a.m. with lunch to follow.

Just a reminder to “Save the Date” of Saturday, February 
18, 2023, for the Queen’s Luncheon. I certainly hope all 
of you can attend. There will be an invitation with all the 
details in the January Tattler. My hope is that you will 
come and share the day with us. As you all know, I am 
looking forward to greeting all of you and sharing some 
social time together!

I would be very remiss if I did not mention that we had a 
wonderful turnout for our Holiday Party in December that 
was combined with the Tripoli Auxiliary and Shelomoth 
Temple Daughters of the Nile. We raised $1000.00 and 
we divided it in half with the Auxiliary’s share going to the 
Shriners Children’s Twin Cities and Nile’s share going to 
the Shriners Children’s – Chicago for a special need they 
have.

Happy New Year!

Take Care and Stay Safe

God Bless 

Mary Mock - Queen

Shelomoth Temple No. 106

Daughters of the Nile
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TRI-COUNTY 
SHRINE CLUB

Installation of 

Officers

We love our generous donors. Thank you to the Kenosha Shrine Club, and the many people in their 
southern Wisconsin communities who supported a large raffle, and entertainment events throughout 
the summer, with their theme “It’s For The Kids.” The generous Tripoli Shriners presented a check for 
$43,000 to our hospital administrator and donor relations team this week. #Thankyou. If you'd like to 
find out how to support our pediatric care, visit lovetotherescue.org.

                                                                                                                from Shriners Children's Chicago

Pictured left to right

Chris VanDamme

Michael Smith

Scott Heeter

Craig McGhee -

 Admistrator of SC-Chicago

Bob Haggarty 

Jim Schwitzer 

Kenosha Shr ine Club Donates $43,000



She had surgery to amputate her 
right leg when she was 7 months 
old. She and her family made the 
four-hour trip to Shriners Children’s 
Lexington, where she was a patient 
of pediatric orthopedic surgeon 
Vishwas Talwalkar, M.D., starting 
when she was a toddler. The 
Pediatric Orthotic and Prosthetic 
Services team fit her with prosthetic 
legs throughout her 20 years as a 
patient.

When Lily was "graduating" from care 
at Shriners Children's, she wanted a 
way to remain involved with the place 
that had been part of her life for 20 
years. A part of Shriners Children's 
100th Anniversary celebrations, Lily's 
dream was brought to life through the 
Patient Alumni Network (PAN).

 

Lily was born without a fibula, the outer 
thin bone that runs from the knee to the 
ankle, in her right leg.

Lily helped to create the Patient Alumni Network, a way for former and current 
patients to come together through mentoring, volunteering, fundraising and more.

A former patient at Shriners Hospitals for Children, Mexico, Jennifer's 
dream was to contribute to the world’s store of medical knowledge 
through rare disease research.

Jennifer, 39, is studying for a doctorate in medical research in the field 
of molecular biology at the National Polytechnic Institute(IPN), a top 
technical and engineering university in Mexico. She also collaborates 
on research projects at the National Autonomous University of Mexico.

Jennifer has arthrogryposis multiplex congenital, a rare condition 
characterized by joint stiffness and muscle weakness throughout the 
body. She was also born with congenital hip dislocation and clubfoot. 

“The Shriners Children’s healthcare system planted within me, from a very young age, 

 the tenacity with which I grew throughout my life,” Jennifer said.

Jennifer, 39, is studying for a doctorate in medical research in the field of 
molecular biology at the National Polytechnic Institute(IPN)

A VOICE FOR CHANGE

Emma, a clef 26, is practicing 
attorney, passionate about civil rights, 
and since college, she has been 
involved in creating change 
surrounding issues of reproductive 
justice, public education, LGBTQ+ 
equality and voting rights.


Danielle along with 600 athletes 
competed in the 2022 International 
Wheelchair & Amputee Sports 
Games in Vila Real de Santo 
António, Portugal. Danielle won a full 
set of medals; a Gold in Javelin, 
Silver in Discus and a Bronze in Shot 
Put.
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Getting medical treatment is easier 
with someone special by your side 
When a major medical treatment is 
scheduled at Shriners Children’s 
Greenville, there’s one preliminary 
procedure the kids look forward to: 
a visit to the Build-A-Bear 
Foundation Buddy Room. Upon 
entering, children’s eyes widen in 
delight as they take in the shelves 
lining the walls, where a rainbow of 
colorful stuffed toys look down. 
Racks of hangers hold tiny clothes 
of every color and style.

And it’s all for them, courtesy of 
the Build-A-Bear Foundation, 
which has joined forces with 
Shriners Children’s to create an 
opportunity for patients to select a 
complimentary toy and customize 
it with just the right accessories. 

The program has been in place at the Greenville Shriners Children’s location for several years, and now the 
organizations are uniting to bring Buddy Rooms to Shriners Children’s locations throughout North America

The Buddy System

https://www.ewaldauto.com/masons.php
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Combined Tr ipol i  Auxi l iary  Daughters  of  the  Ni le  Luncheon & Raff le
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2023 Feztival of Trees

Theme


Grinch Christmas

Help Wanted - Attention 
Crafters, Decorators and 
Helping Hands needed.

After years of decorating the Feztival of Trees, it is 
time to pass the torch. Alex Alba has graciously 
agreed to help but needs a committee to put together 
a Grinch Christmas for 2023. Please call me if you are 
willing to participate and help plan for next year.

Thank You,

Melinda Winter   Home 414-334-1676   Cell 414-364-4723

Happy

 Birthday 

Rick Loch

Three Pillars Senior Living Communities has been 
recognized by U.S. News & World Report in all four of 
four brand new categories within their 2022-23 “Best 
Senior Living” segment. Three Pillars earned “Best” 
status by achieving the highest possible ratings for 
Independent Living, Assisted Living, and Memory Care. 
These top ratings in all levels of care also made Three 
Pillars one of only seven communities in America to carry 
the prestigious new title of U.S. News’ Best Continuing 
Care Retirement Community (CCRC).

These new honors join Three Pillars’ already top-rated 
Best Long-Term Care Skilled Nursing and Best ShortTerm 
Rehabilitation community, making every level of care on 
the Dousman campus a U.S. News top-rated community.


U.S. NEWS & WORLD

REPORT NAMES THREE 

PILLARS SENIOR LIVING 

COMMUNITIES ONE OF 
SEVEN 2022-23 BEST 

CONTINUING CARE 

RETIREMENT COMMUNITIES IN AMERICA

https://www.threepillars.org/Three-Pillars-Outreach-Program.htm
https://www.wasa.org/
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Tripoli Shriners

December


Dine-in Fish Fry



February - 2023 Tripoli Shriners




Page 24

January - 2023 Tripoli Shriners

Craft Club

Craft Club

Stated


 Meeting


 Dessert Auction

Tripoli Auxiliary

Jolly Badgers

6:30pm

Jolly Badgers

6:30pm

Installation&
 Dinner

New 
Year's

 Day 

Tripoli Auxiliary

Stated


 Meeting

EAST-WEST 
Shrine Bowl 

Party

M S A  W i n t e r  S e s s i o n  2 0 2 3  A l e x a n d r i a ,  M N

33rd Annual Scimitar

 Sportsman's Night March 24th 



TATTLER CONTENT

DEADLINE


 January 15th

Flyers by Jan. 1st


TRIPOLI 

SHRINERS

ONLY YOU Can 
Bring in a NEW 

MEMBER

Page 25

REFER A GOOD MAN

Tattler Magazine


FLYERS NEED TO BE 
APPROVED BY THE 

POTENTATE BEFORE 
SUBMISSION

https://beashrinernow.com/shriners-new-member-referral/
https://beashrinernow.com/shriners-new-member-referral/
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/referral
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/referral
https://beashrinernow.com/shriners-new-member-referral/
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/referral
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://www.shrinersinternational.org/en/join-shriners


Official Call of the Potentate: 
 Nobility of Tripoli 


 

 




Monthly Stated Meetings

 January 11th, 2023

 February 8th, 2023


 

  For the Purpose of Old and New Business 

Your Attendance is Urgently Requested

Dinner: 5:30PM - Meeting: 7:00PM




WEAR YOUR FEZ!


 

Attest: Pete Hennig, Recorder


 Yours in the Faith,

Matt Wright, Potentate

Illustrious Potentate

Matthew Wright (Catherine)

C: 414-254-5677

tripolipote2022@gmail.com

 

Chief Rabban
Dale Graeven (Sondra)

H: 414-764-8187

C: 414-852-4838

tripolipote2023@gmail.com


Assistant Rabban

Gerry Arnholt (Diane)

C: 414-460-7548

tripolipote2024@gmail.com


High Priest & Prophet

Alan Soriano (Carrie)

C: 414-531-3887

soriano.alan@gmail.com


Oriental Guide

Jim Burton (Karen)

C: 414-852-7411

burton.j@sbcglobal.net


Treasurer

Robert Capen (Jan)

C: 414-235-1279

tripolitreasurer@

tripolishrinecenter.com


Recorder

Pete Hennig (Carol)

C: 262-689-0837

recorder@

tripolishrinecenter.com


Elected Board of Trustees

Jeff Delaney (Linda)

W: 262-679-9700

jeff@customwireind.com


Joe Schoner

C: 414-416-3847

mpd110retired@sbcglobal.net

  

Bob Helback (Renee)

H: 414-416-5671

norwaybob@aol.com


 

Ceremonial Director

Bob Manders (Kathy) 

C: 414-380-3333

mandersent@hotmail.com


1st Ceremonial Master

Damon Albers (Tricia)

C: 414-208-7901

damon71315@gmail.com


2nd Ceremonial Master
Pat Jackson, Jr. (Angela)

C: 414-467-3669

actnjxn21@hotmail.com


Marshal

Dustin Herzog

C: 262-442-0381

dtherzog@gmail.com


Captain of the Guard

Trent Vukodinovich (Emma)

C: 262-210-2185

trent.vukodinovich@gmail.com

 

Outer Guard

Sean Schult (Heather)

C: 414-324-2910

Sean@flashfireproductions.com


Orator

Joe Scites (Patricia)

H: 414-281-1905
josephscites@yahoo.com

 

Chaplain

Ron James Hack (Debbie)

H: 414-546-2097 

C: 414-732-0144

ron532192000@yahoo.com

 

Attorney

Peter J. Salza (Georgiana)

C: 414-916-1237

gsalza@att.net


Membership

Gerry Arnholt (Diane)

C: 414-460-7548

garnholt3@gmail.com

 

Patrick Jackson (Angela)

C: 414-467-3669

actnjxn21@hotmail.com


STATED MEETING

 Divan Attire


 sportscoat, tie,


 and gray slacks


Nobility Attire


Jacket and Tie or


Unit Uniform

RSVP Now $20

2022 Elected Divan                              2022 Appointed Divan

414-933-4700
Call or Click

Italian Chopped Salad

Garlic Bread


Beef Bolognaise 

Chicken Parmesan


Broccoli with Romano Cheese Sauce


Assorted Desserts


MENU

 

https://tripolishrine.com/tripoli-shriners/about/events/ArticleID/621/ArtMID/6872


Contact Information

Follow The Shriners Hospital on Social Media

Follow The Tripoli Shriners Social Media

Tripoli Shriners 
Scimitar Foundation
Tripoli Shrine Circus
Tripoli Shrine Center Banquet & Events

3000 W. Wisconsin Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53208


www.tripolishrine.com

414-933-4700

Appointment and tours available

Building closes at


Administrative Hours


UNITS
ANIMALS:

URAL (PATRICK) 
JACKSON

414-467-3669

 

ANTIQUE AUTO:

ANDY PACHEFSKY

414-687-7646


BREW CITY FEZHEADS

BOB CAPEN

414-235-1279


CHIPPEWA MINI Ts:

JON O'CONNELL

715-563-6553


CLOWNS:

BARRY HERSH

920-918-0007


CRUSADERS:

MIKE CLINNIN

414-294-0238


DEMOLAY:

AL IDING 

414-258-6481


DIRECTOR’S STAFF:

RICK LOCH 

414-406-8230


HIGHLANDERS:

SHAWN ATHY 

414-712-8635


HILLBILLIES:

JOE SCITES 

414-281-1905


JOLLY BADGERS 
PIRATES:

CURT CAMPAGNA

414-698-8874


MEMORIAL 

CREDENTIALS:

DOUG WINTER

414-213-8580


PUBLIC RELATIONS:

GERRY ARNHOLT

414-460-7548


RED FEZ:

PATRICK JACKSON

414-467-3669


SALVATION ARMY

BELLRINGING:

FRANK FOTI

414-940-5632


SICK AND VISITATION:

RON HACK

414-732-0144

CLUBS
KENOSHA:

CHRIS VAN DAMME

262-818-8161


LAKE SHORE:

DON ADAMS 

414-378-9131


NORTHWOODS:

ROSS BORCHADDT

920-851-4747


SHEBOYGAN:

RON GUSTAFSON

920-627-4107


TRI-COUNTY:

JEFF BRENNER

262-844-0672


WAUKESHA:

ERIC STANDARSKI

414-881-8424


WEST ALLIS:

RON HACK

414-732-0144


WHITNALL PARK:

DOUG JASKOISKI 

414-380-8684


WINNEBAGOLAND:

BILL HESSER

920-379-9886

  

 

PUERTO RICO

LILLY OF THE VALLEY:

NANCY RYBURN


ALLIANCES
SOUTHWEST FLORIDA:

CARL WUSSOW

863-420-1839


DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE:

MARY MOCK

262-515-1518


 


HOSPITALS
HOSPITAL COMMITTEE:


CHICAGO

LARRY WAGNER 

262-844-5468


TWIN CITIES

MATTHEW WRIGHT

414-254-5677

 

 


TRIPOLI AUXILIARY:

KATHY LIJEWSKI

414-422-9452


TRANSPORTATION:

FRANK FOTI

414-940-5632

Mon. - Fri.

9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

10:00 p.m. on Unit meeting nights.


Mon. - Fri.

9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Banquet


LEGION OF HONOR:

BOB LIJEWCSKI

414-422-9452

 

LONG RIDERS:

ART KAROS

414-628-8990

 

MOTOR CORPS:

AL SORANIO

414-531 3887

NEXGEN:

URAL (PATRICK) 
JACKSON

414-467-3669


NORTHWOODS JACKS:

SCOTT KELLOG 

715-545-2004


PHOTO CORPS:

DENNIS WILSON

414-588-0855


 PROVOST:

DUSTIN HERZOG 

262-442-0381


RITUALISTIC DIVAN:

CURT CAMPAGNA

414-698-8874

TOM CURTIS

414-899-2578


SPORTSMAN'S NIGHT

GERRY ARNHOLT

414-460-7548


COMMITTEES

Joyce Johnson

Director of Sales and Events

O: 414-933-4700

banquet@tripolishrinecenter.com

Feztival of Trees

President: Bob Capen

414-235-1279

bobcapen@sbcglobal.net


 

Tattler Editor

Ceil Klein

262-581-3500

tattlereditor@tripolishrinecenter.com

https://www.facebook.com/ShrinersHospitalsforChildren/
https://twitter.com/shriners?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.flickr.com/photos/shrinershospitals/
https://www.youtube.com/user/shrinershospitals
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Scimitar-Foundation-Inc-162016120617931/
https://www.facebook.com/shrinecircusmilwaukee/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripolibanquets/


TRIPOLI HAPPENINGS

Tripoli Shrine Center

3000 W. Wisconsin Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53208


Change Service Requested

Highlanders, Photo Corps

Freemasons 363 Lodge

Nathan Hale Lodge

Lafayette Lodge

Stated Meeting (except July and Aug.)

5:30 Dinner, 7 PM Meeting

Shriner’s Hospital Committee

(between dinner and Stated Meeting

in Melham Parlor)

Directors Staff, DeMolay Priory, DeMolay unit, 
Craft Club

Motor Corps Exec. - 6:00 PM

Motor Corps - 7:00 PM

Legion of Honor, Antique Auto

Highlanders, Hillbillies, Clowns

Jolly Badgers 6:30 PM, Nathan Hale Lodge

Highlanders, Provost, Freemasons 363 Lodge
Highlanders


1st Wed.


1st Thurs.

2nd Tues.

2nd Wed.	


2nd Wed.


2nd Fri.

 

3rd Mon.


3rd Wed.

3rd Thurs.

4th Wed.

5th Wed.


Executive Meetings - 1st Monday - 6:00 PM

(ex. July & August)













Red Fez

Third Wednesday of each month at Tripoli

For Luncheon and Business Meeting 


(ex. July & August)

Tripoli Auxiliary

Second Saturday of each month at Tripoli for 

Meeting and Luncheon—10:00 a.m. 


(ex. June & December)


Daughters of the Nile

4th Tuesday at noon each month at Alioto's
Whitnall Park Shrine Club


